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EXCELLAMUS    ‘Let Us Excel’ 

Cohuna Secondary College Child Safe contact is the Principal  
If you believe a child is at immediate risk of abuse phone 000. 

“I would like to acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land on which we live and our school is built, the Barapa Barapa people. We pay 
our respects to elders past, present and emerging, for they hold the memories, traditions and the culture of the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Is-

lander peoples of Australia. 
Cohuna Secondary College is committed to acknowledging, building and sustaining respect and understanding between Indigenous and non-

Indigenous Australians. ” 

Future Leaders Camp 

Despite some unexpected interruption and re scheduling, due to circumstances be-

yond our control, the Future Leader group have finally completed the culmination of a 

years work, in organising the student led camp. From all reports students had a great 

time. Surfing, bowling, waterslides, Ferris wheel, trampolining, camping, Trangia 

meals and some cold and wet weather. Students worked together to overcome the 

challenges and gave every situation and challenge their all. A huge thank you to Mrs 

Hawken and Mr Murray who took an absolutely fantastic group of young people away 

for a few days. 

 

 

 

 

 
Head Start Program 

Today was the final day for the 2023 Head Start program. If your young person has been absent at any time during the 

past fortnight then they will need to catch up this work prior to the start of next year. If they do not do this then they 

will be academically at a disadvantage! 

 

Presentation Night 

We would love to celebrate our students’ achievements with you all. I would like to invite the school community to 

our Presentation evening at the Cohuna Memorial Hall on Tuesday 13th December at 7pm.  

 

Congratulations 

On behalf of all us here at Cohuna Secondary College, we would like to congratulate Rachel, Jason and Olivia on the 

arrival of their beautiful baby girl Isla. We cannot wait to meet her. 
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Together in partnership, we can excel          Mrs. Fiona Miller  - Principal 



End of Year Activities 

Congratulations to students (and teachers) on the completion of the Head Start 2023 program. Students completed essential 

work across their Year 8–12 2023 classes, and will be prepared to continue with their work from the beginning of Term 1 2023. 

With formal classes finished, next week we begin our End of Year Activities Program. 

Students do not need to wear school uniform. They should wear something comfortable and suitable for physical activity. 

They may wish to bring a change of clothes to participate in Fitness and Sporting activities. No singlets, T-shirts with unsuitable 

slogans, or thongs please. 

Monday December 11th 

We have a number of activities for students to choose from across the day, including Christmas Crafts, a Fitness session, Well-

being workshop, Origami, Technology studies, and more. 

Tuesday December 12th 

We welcome our Year 7 2023 students to the College for a Transition Day.  Year 7 2023 students will attend classes in the 

morning (with some of our students assisting), and then participate in our activities program in the afternoon. 

We will also be preparing for our Presentation Evening. 

Activities to choose from across the day include Christmas Crafts, ECA games, Vege garden, Board Games, and more. 

Wednesday December 13th 

We have our Moama Aqua Island Water Park excursion!  This is a reward for students for their hard work this year. We leave 

Cohuna Secondary College at 10:30am (students will be supervised here at school before then), and arrive back at 4:00pm.  

Bookings for this trip have now closed. Lunch is provided – students may wish to bring snacks, and/or extra money to pur-

chase snacks at the Water Park canteen. Students are to bring swimmers, towel, sunscreen, a T-shirt, hat and water bottle. 

Thongs are allowed on this excursion. 

Thursday December 14th, and Friday December 15th  

Thursday and Friday are Pupil free days.  Staff will be undergoing essential First Aid Training, and other Professional Develop-

ment activities in preparation for 2023. 

 

CANTEEN NEWS 
 

 

The Canteen will have a limited menu 

for the last week of term. 

 

Students MUST order their lunch be-

fore recess.  

 

Counter sales with limited options 

 

Eftpos available 



Tuesday 13th December  STATEWIDE ORIENTATION DAY 

     CSC PRESENTATION EVENING  

Wednesday 14th December  EOY AQUA ISLAND EXCURSION 

Friday 16th December  BOOKLISTS DUE ONLINE @ www.campion.com.au 

     VCE 2023 EDROLO DUE @ www.edrolo.com.au 

Thursday 15th December  STAFF FIRST AID TRAINING DAY 

Friday 16th December  STAFF PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT DAY 

Monday 19th December  STAFF PLANNING DAY 

Tuesday 20th December  END OF TERM 4 -  dismissal 12.30pm 

For more calendar dates visit our website:     www.cohuna-sc.vic.edu.au 


